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Announcement and Upcoming WD Events:
Our November 8 recital showcased 15 talented students represented by six Western District teachers; a special “thank you” to Dr. Adrea Arese-Elias, our guest artist.  She delighted the audience with “Allegro marcato” (from sonata #1 op. 22), A. Ginastera. 
Music Development Program Exams with location at the Cincinnati Marriott Northeast are now scheduled as follows:
Dec. 4, 5 & 6:  Performance Assessments (Piano, Voice, Guitar, Winds, Brass);   Dec. 6:  String Assessments (Violin, Viola, Cello); Dec. 11 – 12:  Theory Assessments. 

The following events featuring esteemed pianist Ann Schein are part of WSU School of Music and the University Artist Series (sponsored also by Western District).  Please see the attachment for full details, and please spread the word to your students, parents and

colleagues!
Dec. 6 (Sun.)   2:00 -  3:30 pm:  Piano Masterclass with Ann Schein

                        3:45  - 4:30 pm: “My Time with Arthur Rubinstein” Q & A

         8 (Tues.)     8:00 p.m.        Concert:   “An Evening of Chopin with Ann Schein”

All the above events will take place in Schuster Hall, Creative Arts Center, WSU and are free and open to the public.
Dec. 19 (Sat.)   Ribbon Festival and Scale Olympics, WSU, Music Dept.                                                          

Ribbon Festival time schedules and instructions have been sent to all participating teachers.  JY How-Vandermeer, our 2nd VP of Student Activities, also sends this important message:

“We are in need of two volunteers who are able and willing to be in charge of refreshments this year. Janice West, who has done it in the past, is unable to do so this year. Her brief job description is as follows:

‘They will have to buy small plates, cups and napkins since I gave everything I had left to Donna. Also at the Nov. Mtg they could send around a list of foods for members to sign up to bring i. e. coffeecake, cookies, brownies, chips, fruit plate, veggies and dip. The persons in charge could buy a meat plate and cheese plate plus bread and mayonnaise, etc. to make sandwiches. I usually ordered a plate of wraps from Kroger instead which fed the judges and workers. There are 16 wraps on a plate for $29.95, I believe. Also some could bring pop, juice and/or water to drink.’
Once we have the two people in charge, we can contact participating teachers to confirm what they will be bringing. I really appreciate anyone stepping forward!”   

Note:  The large purchases, not refreshment donations by teachers, will be reimbursed by WD.  Keep your receipts for our treasurer, Dr. Jenny Cruz.

OhioMTA Announcement and Deadline:
The Middle East District will be hosting the State 2016 Conference at the Kent State University Hotel and Conference Center, Nov. 3 - 5.
Dec. 31:
Proposal Submission Deadline (workshops, panels and lecture-recitals are 

welcome), to Karen Campo, Conference Chair, karenjcampo@gmail.com  

MTNA News and Deadline:

Dec. 2 
Discounted registration rate of $325 for the National Conference at the Grand Hyatt San Antonio, Texas next April 2 – 6, 2016. Check for a “possible” extension of this rate.

See Link: 
 https://members.mtna.org/conference2016/index.html 

Wishing all of you a Very Merry Christmas, with the lovely sounds of the season, and with a very happy, healthy and prosperous 2016!

Kathleen 

“INSPIRE THE DESIRE TO ASPIRE”

Kathleen A. Husko, President

OhioMTA – Western District

Note: 2 attachments

 [For your convenience, a downloadable and printable version of the Newsletter is attached to this email.  Additionally, the Newsletter is posted shortly after publication on our website shown above.  Please contact Diane Larachelle, our Recording Secretary, (937) 427-3827 or email dlarochelle@woh.rr.com, if you no longer require having this Newsletter mailed to your home address].  
